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Staff Changes in the Premier’s Office   

 

IQALUIT, Nunavut (March 2, 2007) – Premier Paul Okalik announced today some 
staff changes in his office and department which will take effect immediately. 
 
Mr. Bill Clay has been appointed Chief of Staff/Principal Secretary in the Premier’s 
Office. He brings extensive territorial and national experience to the position, most 
recently as Press Secretary to the Premier. 
 
Ms. Karen Kabloona has been appointed Press Secretary in the Premier’s Office. She 
moves from Executive Assistant to Minister Akesuk and brings years of national 
communications experience to the office.  
 
Ms. Pat Angnakak, who most recently worked as Chief of Staff/Principal Secretary in the 
Premier’s Office, has been appointed to Director, Corporate Priorities with the 
Department of Executive and Intergovernmental Affairs. She will lead the 
interdepartmental working group developing a suicide prevention strategy for the 
Government of Nunavut. 
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Media Contact: 
Karen Kabloona 
Office of the Premier 
(867) 975-5059 
 

ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ 
ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, www.gov.nu.ca. 

News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on 
www.gov.nu.ca. 

Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani 
www.gov.nu.ca. 

Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en 
inuinnaqtun et en français à : www.gov.nu.ca. 
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